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A Sensory Sensation Opens 

We are delighted to announce that the long awaited refurbished sensory suite has now opened.  The suite had 

become out-dated and much of the equipment was no longer supported or financially viable for us to maintain.   

This project was made possible by the very generous donation of Ã19,765 from SC Johnson in Frimley Green. 

This fantastic amount has paid for a new illuminated Ball Pool, Bubble Tubes, Water Bed, Therapy chair, Sound 

System, LED projectors and Padding.  Angie Morris Deputy Support Services Manager said ñwe are delighted with 

this new equipment which will be well received, not just by our clients, but the community of people with a learn-

ing disability who use the facility. In fact we have a client Georgia who has been very excited waiting for the re-

opening of the room as she loves using the sensory equipment. Georgia suffers from anxiety and struggles with 

change or transitions, she finds the sensory suite both stimulating but also calming and safe; enabling her to 

have more physical freedom which is great. This is just why having this essential facility is so important for those 

with a learning disability ò. 

Staff and Trustees from SC Johnson who have been following 

the work were impressed with the final outcome. We canôt 

thank SC Johnson enough as they have truly made the project 

possible. We invited SC Johnson to view the completed project 

and welcomed Noreen and Rod  along to Parkside. They were 

delighted with the result and spent time talking to clients and 

staff about the work we do here at Parkside. 



Fab Caf® News 

The FAB Caf® is really establishing itself in the community and now has many regular customers.  We also have a 

variety of groups who meet up at the Caf® as itôs a lovely location, set within the Farnborough Library and very 

accessible, so if you haven't tried us come on in! 

Last October we welcomed 6 new Trainees to the work experience project. They have really settled in well and all 

passed their Food Hygiene Certificate, the first of many training course that will develop their working life skills. 

The sponsorship scheme is gathering momentum, we now have 8 clients being sponsored by a variety of organi-

sations. Special thanks to: 

¶ CMPP who sponsor  Scott  

¶ Herrington Carmichael Solicitors who sponsor  Adam, Nigel & Stacey 

¶ McFarlane Telfer Ltd who sponsor Alex 

¶ Zurich who sponsor Liam, Chris & Kieran 

 

The sponsorship money that they donate really goes a long way in supporting these individual clients' reach their 

full potential. We still have more clients who need sponsoring, if you know of anyone who would like to be part of 

this special project, please get in touch. We are also working hard with some organisation's in finding part-time 

volunteer work opportunities for our trainees so watch this space! 
   

Sponsor a FAB Caf® Trainee 

Do you or maybe your company want to support a trainee? If you can  donate Ã1500 this will ensure  

the right support for one of our trainees for one year!  To find out more call Jackie: 01252 313103 or 

email: parksidefundraising@live.co.uk  
 

   Our brilliant Trainees who currently have sponsorship for one year! 

 

A óGOODô start to 2017 

We began the New Year with the great news from 

CQC that we were rated as GOOD in all the  key re-

quirements of the inspection: 

¶ Safe 

¶ Effective 

¶ Caring 

¶ Responsive 

¶ Well Led 

 
 

Suzanne Watkins, Support Service Manager said     

ñwe were so pleased to receive the news of this  

fantastic outcome. The Inspector commented on 

everyone's attention to individual needs, person 

centred approach and our evidence of positive out-

comes.  The inspector also commented on the staff 

she interviewed on their knowledge and profession-

alism, so well done to everyoneò 

 

To read the full report there is a link on our website  

www.parksidealdershot.co.uk 

 

Art Attack in the Community 

The Rev Sandra Platford from Aldershot Baptist 

Church  set a real art challenge, by asking local 

community members to paint part of a huge 

piece of art depicting the diverse community of 

Aldershot. If you look carefully you will see we 

painted our very own Parkside tree. The picture 

will hopefully have a permanent home in the 

community for all to see, so watch this spaceé.. 

    Scott      Adam      Nigel            Stacey     Alex       Liam           Chris               Kieraƴ 



 

 

We have enjoyed a variety of great events here is a se-

lection of happy moments from Halloween, Christmas 

Parties & Christmas Fair, Playing Football with Barclays 

Bank, An Industry Day with McFT-Happy Daysé.é 


